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Each year at the  State Convention, the special  recognition of a  dedicated Auxiliary member 
takes place who has serviced the organization for at least 25 consecutive years.  It is the 
Jeannette Frank Continuous Service Award.  Jeannette served as Department President in 
1965-1966 and as National President in 1980-1981. Her dedication  exemplified her dedication 
to the Veterans, the Auxiliary and the community . 

The nomination process that takes place in the final quarter of the Program Year is simple.  Any 
member in good standing may nominate another outstanding Auxiliary member who they feel 
is deserving of this recognition. Nominees must have served for a minimum of 25 consecutive 
years.  (NOTE: Past Department Presidents are NOT eligible as they receive a separate 
Continuous Service Award.) 

Nominations for the 2024-2025 Jeannette Frank Continuous Service Award must be 
postmarked by April 10, 2025.  Information & nomination forms will be available in the October 
2024 and February 2025 Auxiliary mailings.  It will also be on the Auxiliary State website and by 
request.  (www.vfwauxwi.org) 
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